
Targeted expenditure 2022-2023 

Total number of children eligible for Pupil Premium: 6      Total funding: £8310 

Target Reasoning 

 

Actions 

 

Success Criteria 

 

Cost 

 

Outcome 

 

To ensure all PP 
children attend 
school excursions 
and residentials, 
regardless of cost. 
In doing so they will 
receive the same 
rich cultural and 
educational 
experiences as their 
peers. 

Historically many PP 
families have 
struggled to fund 
trips and most 
notably the more 
costly residentials in 
years 5 and 6. 

This has caused 
unnecessary stress 
for families wishing 
to provide their 
child with the same 
cultural experiences 
as his or her peers, 
and can cause the 
child to feel 
embarrassed or 
worried. In some 
cases, families have 

All PP families will be 
funded for trips 
(including 
residentials) as a 
matter of course.  

School office to be 
aware of PP children 
when sending out 
information 
regarding trips and 
residentials. 

Parents will not be 
billed for such out of 
school events. 

All children will 
attend excursions 
and week-long 
residentials.  

Payment for Year 
5/6 pupils to attend 
residential £1250 

Termly school trips 
for all pp children 
estimated £450 

Total £1700 

 

 



felt unwilling to ask 
for ‘help’ and the 
child has not 
attended the trip. 

To ensure all PP 
children are able to 
access all after 
school clubs. 

Some after school 
clubs are paid for by 
parents. Using pupil 
premium funding to 
allow PP children to 
attend sports clubs 
last year ensured an 
increase in the 
number of PP 
children attending 
afterschool clubs. 

 

Communication to 
pp parents notifying 
that payment of 
clubs will be made. 

Office to arrange 
direct payment of pp 
children from school 
to Premier Sport. 

Clubs led by school 
staff will not be 
charged for and 
school will pay staff 
members for time. 

The majority of PP 
children will attend 
after school clubs. 

 

Premier Sport Clubs: 
£2340 

School staff led 
clubs: £1532 

Other external 
leaders: £1296 

 

 



To ensure all PP 
children have access 
to high quality, 
therapeutic arts-
based activities, 
beyond that of the 
requirements of the 
national curriculum, 
in order to promote 
art as a vehicle for 
self-expression and 
a tool to aid metal 
wellbeing. 

With increasing 
mental health issues 
in children 
nationally (1 in 6 
currently), it is 
important that all 
children (inc PP) 
have the 
opportunity to 
develop strategies 
that promote 
positive mental 
wellbeing. 

School to employ a 
specialist art teacher 
one day a week to 
teach in KS2. 

All children will 
receive additional, 
high quality art 
teaching and be 
able to reflect on 
how such activities 
contribute to their 
wellbeing. 

£1500 of PP money 
will be used to 
partially fund 
specialist teacher 1 
day per week for 
the entire year. 

 

    Total Cost: £8368  

 


